The Steve McDonald Fan Club
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Dear Friends and Fan Club Family,
A big WELCOME to all newsletters subscribers,
those who joined through the fan club, or wrote

c-mails. It' always great making new friends and
chatting with old ones!

Steve's wee blurb

I'd also like to remind you about Member Spotlight

on the website. If you haven't posted your Been working with my three piece covers band a
information or pictures yet, please visit and see Iot lately, (The Rocket Brothers ) I'm doing more
what it's all about...it's a fun feature, and I'd love to shows with them than the Celtic show, but | still
sec morc of you there! throw in the odd Celtic song. | will be posting gigs

on the web site very soon, mostly Rocket Bros as
my own music seems to be aimed more at private
gigs lately. A gig | can tell you of is St. Patrick’s
day 17th March at the Blackharp Tavern, we are
billed as "The O'Rielly Brothers" will probably
have a female violinist but the name will still read
Brothers, nothing personally.”

cheers

Steve

Music 101 with Sarah McMullan, National
Radio:
"Amazing one-man band Steve McDonald is the

What's New?

This new newsletter format! That's what's new!
Please write to me and let me know what you think at
jackie(@stevemcdonaldfanclub.com
ALSO
Something else I would like your [eed-back on. Many

subject of today's Musical-chairs, a guy who has

been entertaining pub crowds for several decades
with his bank of electronics and flowing silver

BCkBEIES It teshidwing onthis@slfic peaple have asked if I have put Steve on MySpace.

No, I haven'.
Who thinks its a good idca?

heritage, but his grounding was in 60's pop and as a
member of Dizzy Limits and Human Instinct.”



CONTESTNEWS

Sweepstalies News

Congratulations to Rachel Turner, this
~ month's winner of an autographed UK
~ Legend CD! The rest of you have more
chances to win--if you enter, that is! If your
name isn't in the drawing, visit

www.stevemcdonaldfgnclu_b.com
and click where it says

"Over To You" on the menu.

This month's song is from o "Memlwr slmﬂig'ﬂ' -_
_ Highland Farewell: - . Tony Keen! |
"My name is Jock McDonald ~ You are the spotlighted
and I'm new upon the land..." ~ Member of the Month!

~ Please click over and meet Tony

and the others at

WWW.sievemcdonaldfanclub.cgm '
We would really like to see some

Jorum News

. _imore 'new faces on our Member :
' Spotlight pages! | This -month s .
So please everybody, Forum Topic of the Month

Contest Winner is _
Lynda Reybal of Quail Valley,
~ California! '

send in a picture and tell us a little

~ bit about yourself!

Congratulations, Lynda!
% %k *

Please keep those Forum
Questions coming in!
Steve loves to hear from you
 and answers all your

questions.
iPenatd : : & &k

This month's new
Forum Topic is:

"There are already several
videos of Steve's songs on the

fan site. What other songs
would you like to see made
_into videos?""



Never Jear!
Ctherean will be back soon!

Ou Che Road News

We need some more of Steve's fans to blow their own horn!
I know that everyone who loves Steve's music tells their
friends about it, and shares his music. Write in and let me

know, and I will post your stories, and enter you to win an
autographed CD!

The Steve McDonald On The Road Team is a very special
group of Steve's listeners who help promote his music. I
know through your emails to me that many of you are
already doing this by telling friends about his music, posting
about his music on message boards and asking for his CDs in
stores. Thank you for all your efforts! We're thrilled by your
support, and I'd love to encourage you to spread the word of

his music!

That's all for this month

Please remember that Steve enjoys hearing from all of you, so be sure to send him an email at
stevemcdonald@ethereanmusic.com
He has asked me to
"Please assure people that I do read their letters and appreciate them very much."

If anyone has time and would like to put in their two cents worth with suggestions for anything you would like to see
in the club store or have added to the web pages, please email me at

jackie(@stevemcdonaldfanclub.com
Till next month, wishing everyone a Happy Spring!

All the best,
Jackie



